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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: Chairman Bob Taylor and County Council Members 
FROM: Councilor Joe Dill 
DATE:  December 2, 2016 
 
 
During the Requests and Motions portion of the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, 
December 6, 2016, I will be presenting for First Reading an amendment to Ordinance 
No. 2673 relating to adult entertainment establishments.  I will request that this 
ordinance be referred to the Planning and Development Committee.   
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (B). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


